
“The foundation was 
established in 2006 in 
memory of Paul Hunter with 
the specific aim of giving 
disadvantaged, able bodied 
and disabled youngsters an 
opportunity to play snooker”

Registered Charity 1120515

The Paul Hunter Foundation Roadshows 
are coming to NLTG in Fleetwood

www.paulhunterfoundation.org

Come along and experience the Roadshow for Free starting
Wednesday 13th October 5pm - 8pm for 15 weeks

Meet Steve Davis Take part in...Where’s it at?

No need to book, just come along or contact...

Vocational Centre of 
Excellence,
Preston St,
Fleetwood,
FY7 6JA

Vicky Ferguson:
01253 773415 | 07528 695122

•	 15/15 Snooker
•	 Snooker Competitions
•	 Professional Coaching
•	 The 60 Second Challenge
•	 Trick Shot Tuition

and much more!Everyone taking part will get a 
chance to meet Steve on

Monday 9th November when he 
visits your Snooker programme

Throughout the programme 
you will have the opportunity 
to receive impartial 
professional careers advice 
and guidance with NLTG

Supported and Funded by the Well-being, 
Prevention and Early Help Service (YPS)


